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PUBLIC LISTENING UPDATE:  

Sahtú Ragóɂa (Hunting Laws) and Approaches to Wildlife Harvesting 
 

Confirmation of Parties, Ongoing Registrations, 
Invitation to Pre-Session Teleconference #1 

Notice to Sahtú leaders, Parties, and neighbours, November 7, 2019 

Confirmation of Parties and Ongoing Registrations 

The Ɂehdzo Got’ı̨nę Gots’ę̨́  Nákedı (Sahtú Renewable Resources Board) is pleased to announce 

that the following groups have been confirmed by the Board as Parties to the Colville 2020 

Public Listening Session. The official deadline for Party Status registration has passed, but the 

Board will consider late applications. Please submit a registration form as soon as possible to 

info@srrb.nt.ca, or by phone 867-588-4040, or online at www.srrb.nt.ca.  

1. Colville Renewable Resources Council and Behdzi Ahda First Nation 

2. Dehcho First Nations 

3. Délı̨nę Got'ı̨nę Government and Délı̨nę Ɂehdzo Got’ı̨nę (Renewable Resources Council) 

4. Fort Good Hope Ɂehdzo Got’ı̨nę 

5. Norman Wells Ɂehdzo Got’ı̨nę  

6. NWT Environment and Natural Resources 

7. Tu Łidlini (Ross River) Dena Council 

8. Tulı̨́t'a Dene Band 

9. Tulı̨́t'a Land Corporation 

10. Tulı̨́t'a Ɂehdzo Got’ı̨nę 

11. Yamoga Land Corporation 

Invitation to Pre-Session Teleconference #1 

The Parties to the Colville 2020 Public Listening Session, or those interested in registering as 

Parties, are invited to participate in the first Pre-Session Teleconference on Friday, November 

15, at 9-11 am, teleconference 867-292-3030 or 587-405-1252, access code 703 300. Parties are 

encouraged to submit questions or topics for discussion prior to the teleconference, at 

info@srrb.nt.ca, or phone 867-588-4040. The preliminary agenda for the teleconference is as 

follows:  

Preliminary Agenda 

• Opening prayer and introductions 

• Overview of Colville 2020 Public Listening Session topic and preliminary questions 

• Update on Sahtú Community Conservation Planning workshops 
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• Review of timeline 

• Next steps: Sahtú community preparation workshops and November 25 Information Requests 

Contact Information 

For more information about the Hearing Rules, the preliminary questions, and registration for 

Party status, don’t hesitate to contact us!  

Colville Lake Renewable Resources Council 

PO Box 53, Colville Lake, NT X0E 1L0 

Phone (867) 709-2200, Fax (867) 709-2202 

Email davidcodzi@behdziahda.com 

Ɂehdzo Got’ı̨nę Gots’ę̨́  Nákedı 

(Sahtú Renewable Resources Board) 

P.O. Box 134, Tulı̨́t'a, NT X0E 0K0 

Telephone: 867-588-4040, Fax: 867-588-3324 

Email info@srrb.nt.ca, Public Registry www.srrb.nt.ca 
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